
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M090316  
 
 
 March 27, 2009  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary  /RA KRHart for/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON STATE OF NUCLEAR 

MATERIALS AND WASTE SAFETY PROGRAMS, 9:30 A.M., 
MONDAY, MARCH 16, 2009, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the state of nuclear materials and waste 
safety programs.  The Commission appreciated the presence of representatives from the Organization 
of Agreement States , Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors, Inc., and the Regions.   
 
The staff should periodically, using an established reporting mechanism such as 
Commissioners’ Assistants notes, provide the Commission the current list of manufacturers and 
distributors that have digital certificates and are using them to submit updates to the National 
Source Tracking System.   
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Klein  
 Commissioner Jaczko  
 Commissioner Lyons 
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


